NOTICE

POSTPONEMENT OF WRITTEN TEST (LIBRARY & INFORMATION SCIENCE)

It is informed that Written Test (Library & Information Science) for recruitment to
the post of Library Attendant scheduled to be held on 09.03.2025 is hereby postponed.
The revised schedule for the conduct of this exam will be communicated shortly. Any
updates regarding the re-scheduled exam would be uploaded on the Punjab Agricultural
University website (www.pau.edu). Kindly visit the same for latest information regarding
the rescheduled exam. No separate information regarding the same will be sent through
any other means.

sd/-
University Librarian




